
2023 Padre Serra Tournament 

Congratulations!  The TEAMNAME eighth-grade basketball team is invited to 
participate in the 65th Annual Padre Serra Tournament. 

The Padre Serra Tournament will be held at St. Thomas Moore High School, 
located at 2601 East Morgan Avenue, Milwaukee, WI  53207. 

The tournament dates are as follows: 

March 7th through March 26th, 2023 

During the 2022-2023 school year, participating teams must have complied with 
the July 1, 2022 Archdiocesan Instruction (6145) concerning athletics, especially 
as they apply to basketball. 

Please access your (A) Team Roster Form and (B) General Information sheets 
from the Padre Serra Web site at www.thepadreserra.org.  If you are unable to 
access your forms, contact Tony Gahn via email at 
registration@thepadreserra.org. 

Tournament fee will be $300.00 for boys’ teams and $300.00 for girls’ teams.   

A coaches meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at St. Thomas 
Moore High School with the girls’ teams meeting at 6:30 pm and the boys’ teams 
at 7:30 pm.  A coach or representative from each participating team is required 
to attend.  Please check with your school and/or parish administration for 
potential conflicts between tournament dates and other school/parish activities.  
The committee will try to accommodate conflicts, but there are no guarantees.  
The tournament schedule is established at this meeting, and there will be no 
rescheduling after this date. 

Sincerely yours, 

Padre Serra Tournament Committee 

Your Team Registration Code is: REGCODE 

This code identifies your team.  After login, you will be asked to verify team 
information, and provide contact names and phone numbers.  This code will 
allow you to upload completed forms, team picture, and edit roster information. 


